
 

 

 
Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 

 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-033 

 

Subject: Shiverfest – Temagami Winter Carnival 

Agenda Date: March 12, 2020 

Attachments:  

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2020-M-033 regarding the 2020 Shiverfest  
Winter Carnival; 
 
INFORMATION 

 

Temagami’s 2020 Shiverfest Winter Carnival was received very well by the public. 
We received a lot of positive feedback from the community and visitors. Many 
families were extremely grateful for the activities being offered at such a low cost. 
$2.00 per button granted you entry to all events and included your breakfast and 
lunch. 
 
We had a dance with a live band and DJ on Saturday night that was well attended. 
On Sunday we hosted a pancake breakfast, donut eating competition, money in 
the hay, kiddie craft corner, sleigh making and sliding completion, a relay race, the 
Councillor BBQ, human ice bowling, and a family dance in the evening. On Monday 
we ended the celebrations with an afternoon movie for the kids at the theater. 
 
We had many dedicated community volunteers that helped organize and host 
these events, who have received letters thanking them for their kind service. 
 
We had also received $4550.00 dollars in donations and $388.00 dollars in button 
sales, which would bring us to a total revenue of $4938.00. Our total expenses for 
the event came to $4066.11. 
 
The remaining supplies from the BBQ will be donated to the Marten River Winter 
Carnival for their BBQ.  
 
Thank you all for the support and another successful event! 
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Sabrina Pandolfo 
Special Projects Coordinator 

 
 

 


